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141 Battery Street, Suite 400, San Francisco, CA 94111 §15/433.2130

April 29, 1982
82026.006
Director, Office of Nuclear

Reactor Regulation
U, S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Mr, Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing

and

Mr. McKinley Johnson

Manager of Business Services-Nuclear /
Mississippi Power & Light ﬂ
Milner Building, Suite 320 \
City Center Plaza North \ A
210 S. La Mar Street
Jackson, Mississippi 39201

Subject: Interim Report
Independent Design Review
Grand Gulf Nuclear Scation Unit 1
Mississippi Power & Light
Job No. 82026/P. O. No. M70782

Gentlemen:

Please find enclosed the subject report by Cygna Energy Services.,
This Interim Report documents the presentation made to the NRC on
April 20, 1982, during the Site Peadiness Appraisal. It repre-
sents the status of the review during the sixth week of a
proposed ten-week program.

At the request of Mississippi Power & Light, copies of this
report are also being forwarded to the Bechtel office in
Gaithersburg, Maryland.

If you have any questions concerning the report, please feel free
to contact me.

Very truly yours,

Iz ﬂz;ztf

T. T. Wittig |
Manager of Projects
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R. S. Trickovic, Bechtel (5)
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